
The first thing that I would like to mention is that I would have really enjoyed being able to spend more time preparing for this activity.  My only option was to do the activity during my lunch break, and scheduling allowed me less time than expected.  I would have really liked more time to get myself focused.

I also would have scheduled a few more activities to do with the leaves than just drawing or doing leaf rubbings.  I feel that the children were very engaged in that element, and the continuing conversation about leaves and plants was very informative and worthwhile to them.  I might add another element or art activity the next time I did this lesson.


I learned a lot about how quiet and calm I have become in the course of working in my regular classroom with kids with autism.  In that room, it is necessary for me to be very quiet, calm, and focused on one thing for a long time.  In the kindergarten class, I can be very animated and talkative.  In fact, it seems that the children become more interested in me and what I am trying to teach if I maintain a constant narrative about the subject I am teaching.

